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Safety and Airspace Regulation Group 

Airspace, ATM and Aerodromes
 

 

Thomas James 

Woking Council  
 
16 July 2020 

 
Land To The North And South Of, Goldsworth Road, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6JT 
 
Application Reference: PLAN/2020/0568 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
 
Thank you for oversight of this project. The CAA do not have any comments to make on the 
proposed application. 
 
 
Please note, it is the responsibility of an aerodrome licensee holder to safeguard their 
property and surrounding airspace and given the height of this build and its location, 
Fairoaks Airport and Farnborough Airport should be consulted if they have not been 
already.   
 
 
Given the potential for unusual landing operations, it is also advisable to consult NPAS and 
London Air Ambulance.  
 
 
Additionally, crane operations associated with planned developments should be in 
accordance with our guidance on the subject, detailed in CAP 1096. 
 
 
The CAA will not have comments to make on development projects unless CAA property is 
involved, but we will offer guidance pertaining to aviation safety and direct developers or 
LPAs to the relevant regulations on request. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Ashley  

 

Ashley Dawkins  
Airspace Regulation  
Safety & Airspace Regulation Group  
Civil Aviation Authority 
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